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Hosted by Student Recruitment and Admissions Services 

 
 
Dear Prof Ma, 
 
It gives me great pleasure to invite you from China Agricultural University to participate in our 
inaugural International Partners Week in Adelaide.  
 
The key objective of the International Partners Week is to support the internationalisation 
strategy at both institutions by exchanging ideas and exploring opportunities for international 
articulation and joint programs. In addition, this will be a great opportunity for you to have a 
better understanding of the University’s facilities, teaching resources and student services, 
and to experience the city of Adelaide. We will also be able to learn more about your students 
from China Agricultural University who wish to study at the University of Adelaide.  
 
The University will meet all travel and accommodation costs, including a return international 
economy class airfare. 
 
If there are any matters you would like to discuss regarding this invitation, I invite you to 
contact Sue Ng, Country Manager, on +61 8 8313 38048 or via email at 
sue.ng@adelaide.edu.au 
 
I look forward to working with you during your time in Adelaide. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Richard Geddes 

Director, Student Recruitment and Admissions Services 
 
 
RSVP: by Friday, 9 March 2018 
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